WIN 2 FREE Tickets to Game 4 of
the Bledisloe Cup!

The final Game No. 4 of the Bledisloe Cup is HAPPENING in Brisbane on November 7th!
Australia and New Zealand will battle it out for the Bledisloe Cup supremacy at Suncorp
Stadium on November 7th.

With the withdrawal of South Africa from The Rugby Championship, the competition will now
become a Tri-Series between New Zealand, Argentina and Australia incorporating the final two
games of the Bledisloe Cup. Following the epic 16-all draw in Wellington (that the Wallabies
should have won); then getting toweled up at Eden Park the next week by the All Blacks; the
scene is set to be a block-buster for the remaining 2 home games in Australia to decide the Cup.
You can be there at what might be the decider at Suncorp!

[NB: Due to COVID 19 restrictions to limit the spread of the virus as well as border requirements
of the Queensland government; only Queensland residents and those residents travelling from
NSW border zone, South Australian, ACT (fly in only) & NT residents may be applicable to enter
draw competition. Unfortunately, currently all of Victoria and New South Wales are declared
COVID-19 hotspots by the Queensland government and anyone from these regions would not
be eligible to enter the draw, due to 14 day quarantine requirements. * Dependent on COVID
developments, we look forward to having a nationally-relevant competition available in the
near future to everyone.]

So get in quick for the two FREE tickets for this hugely-anticipated game - where Australia and
New Zealand will battle it out for Bledisloe supremacy - Saturday 7th November at Suncorp
Stadium - Kick Off @ 6.45pm. Cesco’s has 2 x Stadium Member seats which offer great viewing.
To win the 2 Free tickets - just Email me back "Put Me into The Draw" in the Subject Line to go
in the draw for these 2 golden tickets to -btracey@cescoaustralia.com

* DRAWN on Wednesday 4th November at 10am * Winner published in our December Newsletter
Winner will be notified by phone/mobile and/or email immediately after the draw.

BEST OF LUCK in the Draw for these sought-after tickets!
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